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8th November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
I am delighted to inform you that all pupils will have an opportunity to attend either the pantomime or go 
to the cinema to watch a Christmas movie this year with the school. 
 
On Thursday 9th December: P5, P6, & P7 pupils will attend ‘GOLDILOCKS AND THE THREE BEARS’ in the 
Grand Opera House, Belfast, at a cost of £17.00 per child (bus and entrance fee).   
An early dinner will be served before the children leave at 12 noon and they will return to school at 5pm 
on Thursday 9th December.  
 
On Friday 10th December: Reception, P1, P2, P3 & P4 pupils will attend a private showing of a Christmas 
Movie in the Armagh Omniplex cinema, at a cost of £8.00 per child (bus and entrance fee).   
The children will leave school at 9.15am and they will return to school in time for dinner. 
 
These occasions are always very enjoyable days for the children and we would encourage everyone to 
attend. There will be no other trips this term and payments may be made in instalments or in full via 
ParentPay (payment in full must be made before the date of the trip). 
 
Please contact the school office and speak to Berni, our school secretary, if you have any queries regarding 
payment for these trips. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Tomás Mc Kee 

Mr Tomás Mc Kee 
Principal 
 

 
R E P L Y   S L I P 

 
Child(ren)’s name(s)_______________________________________   Class(es) _____________ 

 
I would like my child(ren) to attend:  

‘Goldilocks & The Three Bears’ in Belfast on 9th December (P5, P6 & P7: £17.00)   

A Christmas Movie in Armagh cinema on 10th December (R/P1, P2, P3 & P4: £8.00) 

 I enclose payment of (£______) or I have made payment via ParentPay     

Signed: _________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
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